B. Chow

3090-20 / DV 6A 19

From: Dave Godfrey

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 5:09 PM

To: planning@comoxvalleyrd.ca

Cc: Adams Linda

Subject: Variance Application - 4696 Montrose Drive.

Good afternoon, Brian.

Just today, October 29, 2019, we are in receipt of your letter of October 24, 2019 regarding 'Development
Variance Permit Application - 4696 Montrose Drive.’

With regard to the setbacks outlined in your letter, we have no objections to the proposed changes requested by
the new owners of our adjacent property. We fully support any decision to grant the variances as requested.
Yours sincerely,

Dave & Noni Godfrey
4686 Montrose Drive.





